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. GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
Yy MINISTRY OF ROAD TRANSPORT & HIGHWAYS

{NHDP-IVA Cell)
Transport Bhewan.

1, Parfiament Street,
New Delhi-110 001

No. RWINH~3901312612014INH__DP IVA Dated: 13.03.2015

To
The Chief Engineer (NH,R&B)
Public Works Department,
Govt. of Goa,
Altinho, Panaji
Goa

Sub: Proposal for 4-anning of NH-17 and NH-4A in the state of Goa under NHDP Il
by NHDP-IV Celi in Ministry through Goa PWD.

Ref: (i)  Your letter No. PWDC CE-NH/R&B/14-15 dt. 19.12.2014.
(ii) Your letter No. GoalPWDICEI(NH),R&D/F.MORTHI2014-15/248 dt.
03.03.2015.
Sir,
Please refer to your letters dated 19.12.2014 & 03.03.2015 under reference
regarding 4-laning of NH-17 and NH-4A under NHOP-!Il by Ministry through Goa PWD
instead of NHAI.

Yours faitiyfally,

_ (Shrawan kr, Singh)
. Superintonding Engineer {NHDP4vA)
For Director General (RD) & Special Secretary

(Copg for kind information to:

i) The Chairman (Kind Attention to Sri Ashish Asati, GM) N i
(i) The Chief Engineer (P-6), MORT&H, New Delhj ) NHAL Dwarka, New Deih
(iil) The Regional Officer, MORT&H, Mumbai.

u.'/(




